Subject: Thames Tideway Tunnel: Attention Martin Woods

From: |an Fletcher [mailto:ian.fletcher@thameswater.co.uk]
Sent: 14 August 2014 15:29

To: Martin Woods

Cc: Phil Stride

Subject: RE: Thames Tideway Tunnel: Attention Martin Woods

Martin

I am pleased to be able to confirm that today the Overarching Framework Agreement was signed by both
parties. The representations made by TfL are also withdrawn.

Please let me know if you have any queries.
Regards

lan Fletcher BSc (Hons) Dip TP MRTPI

Planning Projects Manager (Policy)

Thames Tideway Tunnel

Creating a cleaner, healthier River Thames

The Point (7th Floor), 37 North Wharf Road, Paddington,
London W2 1AF

Tel: 020 8792 5568

Mobile: 07747 646395

PLEASE NOTE: FROM 5 NOVEMBER 2012 | have a new telephone number 020 8792 5568

The Thames Tideway Tunnel will transform London's river and boost the economy

www.thamestunnelconsultation.co.uk
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